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Dear Fellows, Members, Inceptors and Affiliates, 
 
Please take note of the following announcements: 
 
I. Member/Inceptor/Affiliate Annual Subscription Fee 2006 Collection (NOT 

APPLICABLE TO FELLOWS) 
 
The Annual Subscription Fee 2006 is now due for collection.  The rate for the Year 2006 is 
HK$700.  This fee is waived if you have paid registration fee in 2006. 
 
Please send a cheque HK$700, payable to “The Hong Kong College of Psychiatrists 
Limited” to me, with your name written behind the cheque, on or before 27 September 
2006, at: 

 
Ms. Karen Chum 
The Hong Kong College of Psychiatrists Limited 
Room 906, HK Academy of Medicine Jockey Club Building, 
99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, 
Aberdeen, Hong Kong. 

 
The cheques of senior and junior trainees would be collected by Dr. Wiilliam Chui (CPH).  
Please send your cheque with a self-addressed return envelope if official receipts are 
requested. 
 
N.B.: The annual subscription fee for FELLOWS is collected by the Hong Kong 
Academy of Medicine on behalf of the College with the annual subscription fee of the 
Academy. 

 
 

II. Executive Officer of the College 
 
The Council is pleased to inform members that, through open recruitment, the College has 
successfully recruited Miss Karen Chum, as our half-time Executive Officer. Miss Chum 
has had previous experience working for several committees of the College in the past five 
years, including the Board of Examiners, Publication Committee as well as assisting the 
Honorary Secretary. She will be stationed at the College Chamber on Mondays, Tuesdays 
and Fridays and can be reached at 2871-8777 by phone during office hour. The facsimile 
number of the College Chamber is 2870-1391. 
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III. Workshop on Mental Competence in Medical Practice 
 
The Department of Psychiatry of The Chinese University of Hong Kong, in collaboration 
with the Hong Kong College of Psychiatrists, has invited Prof. Paul S. Appelbaum from 
the Columbia University to deliver a training workshop on assessment of mental 
competence on 11 and 12 January 2007. This workshop aims at enhancing the participants’ 
knowledge and skills in the assessment of mental competence in different areas related to 
medical practice.   
 
Details of the workshop will be announced in due course. Interested colleagues may email 
Ms. Sarah Chia of the Department of Psychiatry, The Chinese University of Hong Kong at 
sarahccp@cuhk.edu.hk for further information. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your attention  
 

 
Dr. Eric CHEUNG 
Honorary Secretary 
The Hong Kong College of Psychiatrists 
 


